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MONITORING VISIT at St Cuthbert’s Catholic Primary School on 28 June 2016 
 
THESE ARE AREAS TO CELEBRATE 
 

The recommendations from the last inspection have been put in place. 

'The generosity of spirit which is improving the school and making it even more 

outstanding than at the last inspection.' 

Assessment is now firmly embedded. 

Pupils are being encouraged to plan and deliver Collective Worship. 

The creation of a beautifully exciting learning environment has been created both 

inside the old school building and outside where a wide range of experiences are 

offered. 

The vibrant Catholic life of the school. 

The generosity of spirit throughout the school. 
 
The obvious happiness of all in the school. 
 
The confidence of the children. 
 
The enthusiastic response to the pope’s call to celebrate the Year of Mercy 

The involvement with the With You Always programme 

Collective Worship is led by staff foe staff and governors. 

Collective worship for staff and pupils. 

Creative use of the Come & See programme. 

Lively and energetic teaching. 

The use of other adults in class who are totally involved in lessons. 

Enthusiastic response of the pupils who obviously love Religious Education. 
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The attractive displays throughout. 

The careful planning, the well presented work books and the marking which makes 

use of the driver words to ensure next steps. 

The involvement of the governors who support and challenge 

The contribution of the Parish Priest 

The taking of vulnerable pupils to Lourdes. 

The creation of a school or sanctuary where all are welcomed especially the most 

vulnerable and needy. 

The residential trips 

The strong links with China and Poland 

The celebration of diversity. 
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